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We want to wish all our
families a Happy Easter!  

Just a reminder to e-transfer
the annual activity of $165.00
separate from your April
monthly fees (if you are due
for April).

Children enrolled in the OSC
program must only pay
$30.00 for the fee.

Happy Birthday to Matilda, Odessa, Kiera,
Madden, Brooklyn, Hugo,

Amelia, Arthur,
Hudson and Calie this month!

Starting in April, the back
yard will begin to get re-done
(weather dependent). 
We thank you all for your
patience during this time, and
all the mud we’ve had so far
this year!

Wednesday April 2nd is early
dismissal. 

We will be CLOSED Friday
April 18th and Monday April
21st for Good Friday & Easter
Monday. 


